
Memorandum of Response  

 

T o :  Meredith Rockwell, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

F r o m :  Mandi Payton, Rules Coordinator 

D a t e :  February 7, 2013 

R e :  
Memorandum of Response to CSI Review ʹ Control of emissions of volatile organic compounds 

from stationary sources and perchloroethylene from dry cleaning facilities (OAC 3745-21-09) 

 

On February 6, 2013, Ohio EPA received the Recommendations for the Division of Air Pollution Control Rule - 

Control of emissions of volatile organic compounds from stationary sources and perchloroethylene from dry 

cleaning facilities (OAC 3745-21-09).    

 

The CSI memorandum stated that: 

 

 ͙͞the CSI Office does not have any recommendations regarding this rule package.͟ 

 

͞Based on the above comments, the CSI Office concludes that the Agency should proceed with the 

formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.͟ 

 

At this time, it is Ohio EPA͛Ɛ plan to move forward with the original filing of this rule package with the Joint 

Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Mandi Payton at 4-2782.   

 

cc: MĂƌŬ HĂŵůŝŶ͕ Lƚ͘ GŽǀĞƌŶŽƌ͛Ɛ OĨĨŝĐĞ 
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